
Dear Partners,

Thank you for remembering us in prayers and partnership in the work of the Lord in Thailand.

Praise the Lord for the ongoing efforts in introducing our Savior and training local leaders. 

We would love to share with you some special events this month;

(1) The ENGLISH DAY CAMP 
was attended by 60 students, 8 Thai teachers and 5 missionaries. It was a happy learning experience. 

We have two more camps planned this year. Please pray for native English speakers to help. 
Melton is directing these events in partnership with local public schools and churches. We love to see students and families
connected to churches near them.





(2) BASIC ENGLISH PROGRAM. 
In partnership with a local public school, 13 students receiving their certificate of completion. 



(3) METHODS FOR TEACHING ENGLISH. Eight teachers attended this 2 day event.



(4) CULTURAL INTEGRATION. Meaw and Melton were invited to represent the town as the bearers of the King and
Queen's photos during the town's Sports Festival.



5. BIBLE SEMINARY TEACHING CLASSES.



6. MUSIC AND BIBLE CLASSES. 
Every Saturday and Sunday.



Please continue ministering with us. Let us know how we could  connect you to these various activities in reaching the
Thai people to Christ. Thank you. 

All glory to God.



Partners in the Gospel,

Melton and Meaw Ybanez 
Phang-nga City, Thailand 


